
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 

 

 

April 20, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Mandy Stewart 

Lewistown Area High School 

Manor Drive 

Lewistown, PA 17044 

 

Dear Ms. Stewart: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to Dr. Anna K. Nelson regarding the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  She has asked me to respond to you. 

 

I have enclosed an information packet which was distributed at our 

public meeting in Boston, Massachusetts on March 24, 1995.  In addition, 

I have enclosed copies of various news articles in which the Review Board 

and the law which created the Board are mentioned.  I have also enclosed 

a 1993 article from the South Texas Law Review on the assassination.  I 

provide this article, without comment on its content, as a source of a wide 

range of citations.  Your local library should have a collection of books on 

the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Records Review Board.  Good luck 

on your term paper. 

 



Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


